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The	Announcement	for		

English	for	Communication	Skills	1	
 (ECS1) 

The	first	semester	of	2024	
(August	2024)	

	
Instructor’s	contact:	
Ekamorn	Iamsirirak,	PhD	

e-mail:	ekamorn.iam@mahidol.ac.th	
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Dear	all	students,	

It	is	nice	that	we’ll	meet	in	the	course	ESC1	–	English	for	
Communication	Skills	1	in	the	month	of	motherly	love.	I	
hereby	inform	some	regulations	and	guidelines	in	our	
class	as	follows.	

1) Our	class	time	is	6	p.m.	to	9	p.m.	on	Mondays	to 
Wednesday	(and	Thursday	29th)	starting	from	August 
7	to	29,	2024.	Course	outline,	and	materials	will	be 
presented	in	class.

2) Since	our	course	is	conducted	via	online	platform, 

Zoom	Meeting,	you	can	access	our	class	by	the 

following	link.

Topic:	ECS1	August	2024

Time:	This	is	a	recurring	meeting	Meet	anytime

Join	Zoom	Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/93728583581?pwd=7AT8uHVwr 

85UXpB4TAb9GOZ1rG4kOS.1

Meeting	ID:	937	2858	3581

Passcode:	ecs1aug
Pleas e	rename	by	giving	your	information	as	follows: 

Nickname<space>FirstName

e.g.,	Martin	Ekamorn

Remark:	Change	(in	“Rename”	function)	your	name	
with	Nickname<space>FirstName.	Furthermore,	to	
write	a	name	which	is	a	type	of	proper	nouns,	don’t	
forget	to	capitalize	the	first	letter	to	make	you	more	
professional	by	this	small	attention.	
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3) As	the	university	does	the	best	comfort	to	you	by	
online	class,	it	does	not	mean	that	you	will	study	
by	all	your	comfortable	selections.	This	leads	to	
some	rules,	regulations	and	guidelines	for	our	class	
to	provide	you	with	the	most	effective	online	
classroom	as	described	follows:	

@ Please	be	punctual	for	the	class.	
	

@ In	order	to	get	the	attendance	check,	you	are	
requested	to	TURN	ON	THE	CAMERA	all	the	time	
while	you	are	studying	in	the	class	except	the	
breaktime.	For	ones	who	cannot	turn	on	the	
camera,	in	terms	of	security	and	privacy	for	other	
classmates	and	me	-	the	teacher,	you	will	not	be	
allowed	to	participate	in	class.	
	
	

@ DO	NOT	DO	OTHER	ACTIVITIES	while	studying	
such	as	driving,	working,	taking	a	trip,	or	even	
studying	in	the	car.	If	these	happens,	you	will	
not	be	allowed	to	attend	the	online	class.	
Please	be	reminded	that	I	am	NOT	a	Youtuber,	
Tiktoker,	or	conten	creator;	however,	I	am	a	
lecturer	–	a	teacher.	That	is,	you	must	prepare	
yourselves	as	if	you	were	studying	onsite	at	the	
university.		Please	put	yourself	at	a	study	station	
where	you	can	fully	pay	your	attention	to	the	
lessons	and	our	class	participation.	This	refers	to	
the	good	manners	and	the	respect	that	we,	a	
teacher,	and	all	classmates,	can	contribute	to	our	
class.	Please	be	reminded	that	we	study	for	
thriving	and	just	passing	the	course.	
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@ If	you	are	not	ready	to	study	with	any	reasons	
such	as	health	conditions,	family	conditions,	work	
conditions,	or	other	circumstances,	you	are	
allowed	to	be	absent	not	more	than	three	times	
(in	accordance	with	80%	of	class	attendance).	If	
needed,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	inform	or	ask	the	
instructor	or	Language	Center’s	program	
coordinator.	

Take	the	best	care	of	yourself.	
I	wish	you	a	blissful	month	of	motherly	love.	
Prepare	and	set	your	goals	of	this	month.		
Go	for	it.	Do	it!		
I’m	looking	forward	to	seeing	you.	

Best,	
Ajarn	Martin	(Ekamorn	Iamsirirak,	PhD)	


